Mahtomedi Interceptor Improvements Project
Metropolitan Council Environmental Services Project No. 805530

Project Description

Metropolitan Council Environmental Services (MCES), operator of the metro-area wastewater
collection and treatment system, is making improvements to its regional sanitary sewer facilities
that serve the Mahtomedi area.

Construction of the sewer improvements began in July 2013. Construction detours and
temporary road closures will be posted. Most of the construction is scheduled for completion in
2013, with final restoration of streets, trails and landscape to be completed by July 2014.

The sewer improvements include:

¢ Upgrading MCES’s pumping station, located at the northwest corner of the intersection
of Lincolntown Ave. and Robert Street/Old Wildwood Road.

¢ Installing a dual force main interceptor sewer beginning at the pumping station and
going generally south along the east side of Lincolntown Ave., and then west along the
south side of Long Lake Road where it will connect to an existing regional sewer along
Century Ave. south of Long Lake Road.

¢ Repairing a regional sewer located at the intersection of Birchwood Road and
Wildwood Beach Road.

The sewer improvements are needed to maintain reliability and to increase the level of service
of the facilities. MCES originally introduced plans for the sewer improvements during a public
information meeting on January 12, 2010, in Mahtomedi and a public hearing on January 26,
2010, in St. Paul.
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